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pay Sauks,
IRISH PRISONERS

k you very much for your letter of 25 September with regard to the

andling arrangements for the changes in respect of intra-UK transfers. Iam

eful to you for what you have done.

ou say, there is nothing particularly to be gained from publicity on these

3es on the mainland, however you will remember that 1 thought we

ald have a short press release in Northern Ireland. As the changes will

enefit both loyalist and republican prisoners held on temporary transfer to

thern Ireland, I think it would be unfortunate if we were not to take some

-fit for these changes at this time.

copying this letter to the Prime Minister and the Secretary of State for

land.

MARJORIE MOWL.


